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We Respect. We are Proud. We Succeed. 

                                 17th August 2023 
Dear Parent / Carer / Student 

Year 11 Results Day – Thursday 24th August 2023  

GCSE results will be published on Thursday 24th August this year. They will be available from 8.30 a.m. until 
11 a.m. from Hall 1. Please enter the school through main reception.  

All year 11 students are encouraged to come into school on this day. Staff will be here to support them and 
ensure that they are able to secure their place at Kimberley Sixth Form or answer any questions about 
results and what this means for destinations for September.   

Independent careers advice will be available for appointments in school on the 24th and 25th August.  

With a record number of applications for Year 12 this year, we know that students will be keen to secure 
their place as soon as possible on the 24th August. In order to enrol in the sixth form, once they have their 
results, they need to head to Hall 2 where a member of staff will go through the enrolment process.  

If parents / carers wish to contact school, phones will be monitored between 9 a.m. and 12 a.m. (0115 
9387000).  

We appreciate what a stressful time the results period can be, but also know from experience that the vast 
majority of students will have cause for satisfaction and celebration.  

External Applicants: Once you have collected results, please bring a copy of them to school between 9 a.m. 
and 11.30 a.m. Enter through main reception and you will be directed to Hall 2 where a member of staff 
will go through the enrolment process with you.  

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you into the school.  

Best wishes,  

Mr Clemmet  
(Head of Sixth Form)  

 


